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CUPE is proud to mark 
Administrative Professionals’ 
Day – Wednesday, April 23 – 
on behalf of the hundreds of 
clerical and administrative 
staff who work in hospitals 
across Nova Scotia.

These hard-working women 
and men play a critical role 
in our province’s health care 
system. 

On this day, we take a 
moment to commend them 
for their commitment and 
dedication to the health and 
wellness of Nova Scotians!

A message from our 4,300 
CUPE NS hospital workers
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